
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 11/12/2023 5:00:00 AM

First name: Jim

Last name: Bates

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I think that any prescribed burns, including slash and log pile burning should not be conducted within

a quarter mile of any structure. At a minimum doing otherwise with mostly cause smoke damage to the dwellings

and if such a thing happens, then the USFS should be responsible for the damage caused.
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